

Winter Springs High School 130 Tuskawilla Road Winter Springs, Florida 32708 Phone: (407) 320-8750 Fax: (407) 320-8700

MR. PETE GAFFNEY

Principal 407-320-8702

DR. KEJUANA CARPENTER

Assistant Principal 407-320-8897

KENNETH BEVAN

Assistant Principal 407-320-8911

JAKOB JARZYNKA

Assistant Principal 407-320-8704

ARIKA SUTTON

Assistant Principal 407-320-8726

ANGEL COLLINS

School Administration Manager (SAM) 407-320-8902

MATT HESSELBART

School Administration Manager (SAM) 407-320-8848

OCTAVIUS CLARK

Dean of Students 407-320-8709



Permission Form for Submitting IB Assessments

Updated 9/22/2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year, your child will be completing a variety of assessments as part of their participation in the International Baccalaureate (IB) Program. These assessments include internal assessments, the Theory of Knowledge Exhibition, the Extended Essay, and other assessments. As such, your child will be registered for any IB exams that coincide with courses they will complete this year. This includes any IB courses taken in Senior year as well as one-year courses taken in Junior year.

As part of this registration process, IB Organization (IBO) requires information to set up the exams for your child. This information includes your child's name, date of birth, and IB. They may also gather demographic data such as ethnicity and free/reduced lunch status as part of a survey to ensure equitability on IB assessments (i.e. to ensure there is no discrimination among different testing groups).

Your child's internal assessment work will be collected by either by their teachers or IB Coordinator and submitted via the eCoursework system, the online submission tool utilized by the IB.

In order for the Winter Springs High School IB Program to use an online tool with student records or other information that could be personally identifiable, the school is required by Family Education Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) to obtain your consent to disclose your student's information to the website's operator or other participants for the limited purpose of assessment.

You can find additional information about IB's submission policies at the links below:

- IBO Privacy Policy: https://www.ibo.org/terms-and-conditions/privacy-policy/
- IBO Terms and Conditions:
 https://www.ibo.org/terms-and-conditions/



Winter Springs High School

130 Tuskawilla Road Winter Springs, Florida 32708 Phone: (407) 320-8750 Fax: (407) 320-8700

MR. PETE GAFFNEY

Principal 407-320-8702

DR. KEJUANA CARPENTER

Assistant Principal 407-320-8897

KENNETH BEVAN

Assistant Principal 407-320-8911

JAKOB JARZYNKA

Assistant Principal 407-320-8704

ARIKA SUTTON

Assistant Principal 407-320-8726

ANGEL COLLINS

School Administration Manager (SAM) 407-320-8902

MATT HESSELBART

School Administration Manager (SAM) 407-320-8848

OCTAVIUS CLARK

Dean of Students 407-320-8709



Public Schools
Visit Our Web Site:
www.scps.k12.fl.us

IBIS Terms and Conditions: https://ibis.ibo.org/terms/

If you have any questions, you can contact the WSHS IB Coordinator Dr. Sean Loomis at sean_loomis@scps.k12.fl.us.

Thank you,

Dr. Sean Loomis

Student's Name:

WSHS IB Coordinator

Winter Springs High School

I give my permission for my child's information and work to be shared with the IB Organization and through IB's eCoursework system for the purpose of their May 2023 IB assessment(s).

	Please Print		
Parent's Name:	8		
	Please Print		
Parent's Signature:			
Date:		-	